
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 2022 
 
BULLETIN #1427 
 
Re:  Commissioner Makes No Changes To Export List 
 
Per California Department of Insurance (CDI) Bulletin 2022-4, released this 
morning, Commissioner Ricardo Lara has decided to make no changes to the 
Export List after considering the evidence and testimony presented for the 2021 
Export List hearing. 

The CDI is required by law to hold at least one Export List hearing per year, 
which means another hearing can be expected in the next six months. In 
advance of that hearing, the SLA will provide notice to all interested parties, 
including details on how to submit items to the CDI for consideration. 

To read the CDI bulletin in full, which includes a listing of all Export List 
coverages, please click here. 

https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/ADA-Compliant-Bulletin-2022-4-Export-List.pdf

